
 

NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

 
 

 

The City Council is pleased to invite your participation in a Public Hearing concerning: 
 
WHAT: Reintroduction of an Ordinance Amending Sections 9.02.005-9.02.070 “Fire Code Adoption and 

Amendments” of Chapter 9.02 of Title 9 of the Culver City Municipal Code and Adopting by Reference the 
2022 California Fire Code with Local Amendments 

 
 
WHERE:  Attend In-Person – City Hall – Mike Balkman Council Chambers, 9770 Culver Boulevard, Culver City, 

CA 90232 (Note: Indoor masking is now highly recommended, but not required, at City Council, 
Commission, Board and Committee meetings.) 

 
 OR  
 

Attend Virtually via Webex (Register before the meeting at https://www.culvercity.org/City-Hall/Meetings-
Agendas)  
 

WHEN: Monday, November 14, 2022, at 7:00 PM  
 
WHY: The purpose of the Public Hearing is for the City Council to reintroduce, review, and to receive public input 

on the 2022 California Fire Code, with local amendments.  
 
 
The City Council agenda item reports are available for viewing no later than 72 hours prior to the meeting date and time at 
https://culver-city.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx. Persons unable to participate in the public hearing, but wish to submit 
comments may do so BEFORE 3 PM on Monday, November 14, 2022, by LETTER to the Culver City Clerk’s Office at 
9770 Culver Blvd., Culver City, CA 90232, FAX at (310) 253-5830, E-MAIL to city.clerk@culvercity.org, or PHONE at (310) 
253-5851. 
 
If you have questions regarding this matter, please contact David Rindels, Fire Marshal, at (310) 253-5926 or 
david.rindels@culvercity.org.  

Adoption, by Reference, of the  

2022 California Fire Code 


